
STAY AT EGGUM FARM

Facts

Description

Our cabins:

Bjærkebæk (1932)
Large cabin with a porch with windows and great view to the
village. Six beds 6, living room, kitchen, bedroom and loft,
bathroom with shower and WC. The cabin is part of the first
documented cabin tourism in Norway.

Solstua (1931)
Simple 1-room cottage with 4 beds. Small kitchenette
combined with sofa and family bunk. Bathroom with shower
and toilet. The cabin has a large terrace. The cabin is part of
the first documented cabin tourism in Norway.

Skaugum (1929)
The cabin was the first of the three cabins which is included
in the first documented tourism in Norway. This cabin has
been named after the crown prince residence, Skaugum in
Asker, which was given to the King in 1929. Today the cabin
is used as an additional bedroom.

Tunstova
Large and beautiful log cabin with bathroom,
kitchenette/living room with fireplace, bedroom and loft
and beds for 6 people. The cottage is near the yard and has a
large terrace. Easy access.

Vågåbu
This is a newly built log cabin with beds for 6-8 people. It
has two large bedrooms, loft, large bathroom, kitchen with
dishwasher, living room with fire place and TV and large
terrace. This cabin is spacious and well suited for larger
families, also disabled users. The cabin is a year-round cabin,
and great for winter and Easter holidays.

Bjørkeli
Cabin with 2 separate bedrooms, kitchen, living room with
TV, spacious bathroom with shower/WC (handicap toilet).
The cabin has 4 beds (+2 in the living room). Easy access and
own patio.

Available periods

All year round

Eggum Farm

Les mer



Marta Jansen



(+47) 97 50 25
24 / (+47) 91 73

57 50

Homepage

Email

Bjærkebæk is a large cabin with a porch with a window and

great views over the village.
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